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Subject: RE: ALRC - 21+ Entertainment License application for 08/17/2011 meeting - Erin's Snug Pub 

 

I support this request, on the understanding that, should problems arise, they would be required to hire 

security to assist management with monitoring activities at the bar, instead of expecting police to be the 

first line of defense.  

 

With this understanding as part of the entertainment license, I have no further concerns. 

 

Cameron S. McLay, Captain of Police 

North Police District Commander 

City of Madison Police Department 

(608)245-3652 

 


